TEXAS UTILITIES GENERATING COMPANY

SEKYWAY TOWER * 100 NORTH OLIVE STREET, L.B. 81 * DALLAS, TEXAS 75201

BILLY R. CLEMENTS May 23, 1984

VICE PRESOENT NLUCLEAR OPERATIONS TXX-4177

Richard P. Denise, Director

Division of Reactor Safety and Projects
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission .
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 Dockets: 50-445
Arlington, TX 76011 50-446

Comanche Peak Steam Electric Station
Units 1 and 2
Welding Allegations Transmitted by Letter
of April 23, 1984

Dear Mr. Denise:

This will document the May 22, 1983 conversation between Doyle
Hunnicutt, NRC Chief, Reactor Project Section A, and David Chapman,
TUGCO Manager, Quality Assurance. In that conversation we requested
and vere granted an extension to the May 23, 1984 deadline for re-
sponding to your letter concerning welding practices at Comanche Peak
Steam Electric Station.

The agreed upon deadline for the response is now June 8, 1984,

Should you have any questions, please advise.

Very truly yours,
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cc: M.D. Spence

J. Beck

L.F. Fikar

J.B. George

D.N. Chapman

A. Vega

R.G. Tolson

N.S. Reynolds

D. Hunnicutt

J. Collins
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